
Letter of Complaint Regarding Pesticide Use 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Company Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally express my concerns regarding the application of pesticides in proximity 

to my beekeeping operation located at [Your Location]. 

As a responsible beekeeper, it is imperative that I protect my bees from harmful substances that 

can adversely affect their health and the surrounding ecosystem. 

On [specific date], I observed [describe the incident, e.g., dead bees, reduced hive activity], 

which I believe is a direct result of pesticide application from [specific location, e.g., neighboring 

farm]. 

I kindly urge you to reconsider the use of pesticides, especially during critical pollination 

periods, and to explore alternative pest management strategies that are less harmful to 

pollinators. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 



 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


